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Letter From The Principal






       December 2017
Dear Parents:

I extend my warm greetings to you during this Advent Season as we prepare for Christmas Day.  

It was wonderful to see so many of you on Tuesday, December 5th – Report Card/Conference Evening.  I am sure you were proud of the great progress and achievements your children are making.  There were many students in Grades 4-8 who were placed on the Honor Roll for the First Trimester.  Congratulations to all of our students and parents.

I thank all of you who are giving so generously to our Giving Tuesday donations.  The money raised will be given to The Cerebral Palsy of North Jersey.  They will use our donations to purchase adaptive equipment for their students.  The final total is not in yet; but so far, over $250.00 has been raised.  

Our Student Council is continuing our Mitten Tree Drive.  The tree is located on the first floor of the school.  We thank everyone who have already taken a tag and purchased a gift – hats, gloves, scarves for men, women and children.  Please send in all donated gifts by Tuesday, December 19th.

Our Christmas Concert will be held on Friday Evening, December 15 at 7:15 PM in Saint Joseph Church.  The students have been practicing very hard and I know their wonderful entertainment will enhance your Christmas Spirit.


I thank all of our parents who helped prepare for our Annual Christmas Santa Sale.  The children really enjoy purchasing their gifts for family members as they do their Christmas shopping.  I want to thank the parents for their time and energy in setting up for the sale.  Also, thank you to the parents that worked at the sale during the week and gave up their time.  

This year, our parents are having Brunch With Santa on Saturday, December 16 from 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM.  I am sure our students will be very happy to talk to Santa and enjoy a great breakfast.  I thank all of our parents for their assistance on this Committee.

Santa will visit our school on Wednesday, December 20th in the afternoon.  Each class will also participate in their party celebrations that same afternoon.

Our Advent Prayer Service will be celebrated on Thursday, December 21st at 8:45 AM in Church.  All are cordially invited to attend.


Our Christmas Recess will begin at 12:00/Noon on December 21st and our Christmas Recess will continue from December 22nd - with school re-opening on Tuesday, January 2, 2018.


I wish all of you a very Blessed and Merry Christmas.  Best wishes also for a Happy and Healthy New Year – 2018.

I thank you for your continued help and support to me.  I appreciate everything you do.  God Bless you.









Sincerely,









Mr. John Richards









Principal
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